
I have a Remington 700 in 308 win. I wish to exchange 
for.'' 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 
At 08/07/2001 02:57 PM we wrote 
Dear Mr. Rybarczyk, 

8/7/2001 

we cannot give any recommendations on 
the trigger assembly. This voids the 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

to 

MAE00005263 


